
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

VILLAGE OF BROWNSVILLE 

 

  The Board of Zoning Appeals of the Village of Brownsville will meet on 

Monday, February 12, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at the Village Hall, 871 Main Street, Brownsville, WI, 

to conduct a hearing on the variance request by Michels Corporation for approval of construction 

of ground signs exceeding the one ground sign limit maximum for each individual business 

premise (Brownsville Code section 18.16(3)(a)). The permit application is on file for public 

inspection at the Village Hall.  Immediately following the hearing, the Board of Zoning Appeals 

will act on the requested variance. Interested persons are invited to attend and be heard.   

  

      Dated this 7th day of February 2024. 

 

      VILLAGE OF BROWNSVILLE 

 

      Kathryn Hull 

      Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


